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Notice #  2013-85                                                                                           Issuer:  Executive Secretary      

 

DATE: OCTOBER 22, 2013 

   

TO: ALL LICENSEES AND OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS  

 

SUBJECT: CLARIFICATION OF NOTICE # 2013-83 REGARDING ITEMS FOR 

CONSIDERATION AND/OR ADOPTION BY THE GAMING COMMISSION AT 

ITS NOVEMBER 21, 2013 MEETING. 

  

 

The Nevada Gaming Commission (Commission), at its October 24, 2013 meeting, will 

consider and possibly take action on Commission Agenda Item 13 regarding Senate Bill (SB) 

425.  That action would only be to determine whether pari-mutuel wagering rebates are or are 

not in the best interests of the State of Nevada.  If the Commission votes “Yes”, then the 

Commission’s responsibilities are to consider adopting regulations to implement the offering of 

rebates.  The latter is what is being noticed for the November meeting because the law requires 

a 30-day notice for the Commission to consider regulations.  Notice #2013-83, sent out earlier 

today, was necessary in order for the Commission to be able to act on possible regulations in 

November.   

 

Any questions should be directed to Anna Thornley at (775) 684-7718 or via email at 

athornley@gcb.nv.gov. 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 


